
NOTICE  
 

 The Board of the Idaho Commission for the  
Blind and Visually Impaired 

 
In compliance with the Idaho Commission for the Blind and Visually Impaired 

(ICBVI) rules and regulations, notice is hereby given that a regular meeting 
 of the Board of the Idaho Commission for the Blind and Visually Impaired  

will be held: 
 

Monday, December 18, 2023 
9:00 a.m. Mountain Time 

At: 
341 W. Washington St. 

Boise, ID 83702 
 

Consumer input will be heard  
from 11:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 

We want to hear from you!  
 

To join this meeting virtually via  
Teams, please use this link: 

Click here to join the meeting 
 

To join this meeting via phone,  
Call 208-639-3268 

Enter meeting number 208-639-8400# 
Enter access code 8400# 

 
 

For more information regarding this meeting,  
contact Angela Starr prior to the day of the meeting:  

Phone: 208-639-8374 
Email: astarr@icbvi.idaho.gov 

Or visit our website at icbvi.idaho.gov/pressrelease/ 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ZTNlNmY1NzgtMGYzZi00ODY2LWJiNjItZDJhYzZjODFmNTI5%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22c53b7a63-2d6e-4d96-87c9-9f583f6d1c81%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22c51bd388-d886-4b42-85a1-e2358057355c%22%7d
mailto:astarr@icbvi.idaho.gov
https://icbvi.idaho.gov/pressrelease/

